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January 20, 2017 Virginia Electric and Power Company, the licensee for the Surry Power Station 
Units 1 and 2, submitted a license amendment request (LAR) (Accession Number ML 17026A174) for 
Surry Units 1 & 2, to revises the TS 3.5 Residual Heat Removal (RHR) System requirements, as well as 
the TS 3.13 RHR support requirements for the Component Cooling (CC) System, for consistency with the 
design basis of the RHR System. In addition, an RHR surveillance requirement is added in TS Table 4.1-
2A to test the 
RHR System in accordance with the lnservice Testing Program since a TS surveillance does not currently 
exist for this system. 

The purpose of this e-mail is to provide the results of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) 
staff's acceptance review of this relief request. The acceptance review was performed to determine if 
there is sufficient technical information in scope and depth to allow the NRC staff to complete its 
detailed technical review. The acceptance review is also intended to identify whether the application 
has any readily apparent information insufficiencies in its characterization of the regulatory 
requirements or the licensing basis of the plant. 

The NRC staff has reviewed the submittal and concluded that it does provide technical information in 
sufficient detail to enable the NRC staff to complete its detailed technical review and make an 
independent assessment regarding the acceptability of the proposed request in terms of regulatory 
requirements and the protection of public health and safety and the environment. Given the lesser 
scope and depth of the acceptance review as compared to the detailed technical review, there may 
be instances in which issues that impact the NRC staff's ability to complete the detailed technical 
review are identified despite completion of an adequate acceptance review. If additional information is 
needed, you will be advised by separate correspondence. 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at Karen.cotton@nrc.gov or 301-415-
1438. 

1 


